
Hello, Year 4! 

 

Well, those 6 weeks have flown by and we are nearly ready to welcome you all 

back and we can’t wait! 

 

Please see below, pictures of our classroom so far. It is almost finished – there 

are just some final tweaks to be made. 

 

 

What you will see when you walk in our classroom. 

 

 

 



Our reading/calm corner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our TT Rockstars display alongside extra books and maths resrouces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The view of our main learning space. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See you all on Monday, 

The Year 4 team.       


